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Topic Attendance on Behalf of KHSAA

Attendance for KHSAA

Meeting_Session
Attended

KAPOS (Kentucky Association of Pep Organization Sponsors)
Coaches Conference

Takeaways to help
Board and Staff

Attend the Cheer Coaches conference and provide opening
welcome. Continue to foster relationships with our coaches
groups and assist in rule changes for the sport-activity of
Competitive Cheer.

General Commentary
Received positive feedback for the changes in Game Day
numbers. Coaches were also appreciative to have dates and
sites for regions available by this meeting.


